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Neoen and the Kentucky wind farm proposal extra information response on the endangered Bells turtle
protection has, it appears, chosen to omit the research and actions being undertaken by the university of New

England.
Any interference with the existing water courses would significantly interfere with the necessary shallow waters

that are needed for the repopulation efforts.
This is an endangered species.
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